From: Wanda Oorlog

Sent: Friday, July 6, 2018 9:25 AM

To: PUC-PUC <PUC@state.sd.us>

Subject: [EXT] Prevailing Winds Docket EL18-026

| never thought the day would come when | along with other landowners and residents would have to defend our land
against the invasion of big wind and the investors who could care less about the welfare of the people and wildlife. They
only care about the returns on their investments.

What a sad day for the people of South Dakota!

| urge you to deny this permit!

Wanda Oorlog

Frisco, TX 75034






